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June 12, 2014 
 
Dear Men of the Great Class of 1976: 
 
Please accept this admittedly "unabashed" fund raising letter from your Class Agents Miller and 
Sword. June 30 is the official year end at Wabash for Annual Fund gifts.  I am proud to see that 
we are at 30.81% of the Class giving - fifty seven members at this writing.  We have a bit over 
two full weeks remaining in the fiscal year and we write to encourage your ongoing support for 
the College prior to year end.  
 
Alumni can make gifts in three easy ways: 

a. Online at www.Wabash.edu/egift  
b. By phone at 877-743-4545 
c. By mail to: Wabash College, Annual Giving, P O Box 352, Crawfordsville, IN 47933-0352. 
 

We appreciate your support for Wabash. 
 
All reports from Crawfordsville are encouraging with our new President Greg Hess fully at work. 
The College seems to be accepting the Leadership adjustments with enthusiasm. The Sports 
Teams have had an eventful Spring- in particular the Track and Field Team has captured the 
NCAC Championship and produced several All Americans. Baseball and Tennis both had good 
experience this spring and Lacrosse is ready for full NCAA competition in 2015. Very exciting for 
Joe Haklin and his team in the Athletic Center. 
 
Wabash continues to work diligently to provide a true College experience for the now 900 plus 
undergraduates. International travel and immersion trips have added greatly as has the 
diversity of the student body. The education is strong as is the makeup of the student body. 
 
During the 176th Commencement, 172 young men received their diplomas. Three of them are 
Fulbright Fellows and 34 will enroll in medical, law and other graduate schools. Two of the 
Fulbright Fellows are going to Spain to teaching English. The other man will spend a year in 
Finland in a master’s program in learning, Learning Environments and Educational Systems. 
 
 

http://www.wabash.edu/
mailto:alumni@wabash.edu
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We encourage your financial support for Wabash. Please do what you can to get a gift to the 
College before June 30. Ten new gifts from our Class will make a difference. The College is on 
track to have a record-breaking year in the Annual Fund. 
 
Ground has been broken on new student housing. The $15 million project will add 136 beds for 
Independent Men. The construction of six housing units – consisting of two 40-bed residence 
halls, two 16-bed lodges, and two 12-bed townhouses all located on the west side of campus 
along Crawford Street. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
RSword'76 
CF Miller'76 
 
 


